
 

 

RRE/SAP 
 
22nd May 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
It is with pleasure that we are now able to share with you our latest Ofsted report 
following their visit to the Academy on 21st and 22nd March 2023. The report can be 
found here. 
 
I am incredibly proud of the hard work and commitment our staff demonstrate day in 
day out to support students, and each other. I am equally proud of our students who 
continue to make Wintringham the fantastic place it is. Thank you for your continued 
support and the role you play in making our community so strong. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ms Revell 
Principal 

https://files.ofsted.gov.uk/v1/file/50217315

